
Technical Service Bulletin 07-02-2019:

Cartridge Sticking in Chamber: 

If a round sticks in the chamber or chambers and doesn’t 
fire, it could be a problem with the cartridge or the 
chamber itself.  If you have this type of malfunction, the 
barrel must be inspected.  To gauge: the chamber must 
"plunk" with .365 gauge pin for 9mm chamber.  We inspect 
and repair barrels at no charge so please contact BRP 
Corp at 678-425-9585 or info@brpguns.com. We are here 
to support the products if you need us some please don’t 
hesitate to call or write.


